
7q11.23 is the Williams syndrome deletion that changed our lives.  
In honor of Rare Disease Day, Heart Awareness Month and everyone’s
favorite, Valentine’s Day, on February 7th at 11:23 a.m. we will debut the 

AFG L   ve Train.   

In a world full of things Anthony struggles to do, what comes freely, most
naturally and with no needed assistance is his gift of unconditional love. Our

train will be traveling throughout the month to families, friends and local
businesses who support rare diseases and neurodiverse individuals and who

are ready to  jump aboard with their love & raise awareness for
 Williams syndrome. 

WHO’S JOINING US ON THIS RIDE!? 
DM for details and learn how you can jump aboard our 

Williams syndrome love train. 
💙❤💚

#makingitroarin2024!
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SsYOAIR4L_w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SsYOAIR4L_w
https://youtu.be/SsYOAIR4L_w?si=ByNuTrN70SMKd1EG

